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Baradine 
Community Consultation Meeting Action List 

Meeting Date: 17 November 2017 
 

Minute / Action Required Directorate Progress 

Skate Activity Park 
A number of residents presented information relating 
to a proposal to develop a skate activity park in 
Baradine. The project has been discussed with the 
community and there has been a need identified.  
Council was requested to provide support for the 
project including identifying a location and also 
support from a staff member of Council. Council 
commended this project and a location was discussed. 
Council requested a written submission and 
indicated once this was received they would allocate 
a staff member to assist with this project. 

CCS 
DCCS – Waiting on a written 

submission before further 
progress. 

Recycling 
Concerns were raised about where recycled material 
goes. Council advised that recycled materials do not 
go to landfill and provided an overview as to where 
our recycled materials do go. There was also 
discussion around the new 240L recycling bins. It was 
suggested that Council provide a brochure outlining 
what can be recycled and that this brochure be 
delivered, via a letter box drop, to residents.  

DS 

A/DDS -  All residents now 
supplied with 240 litre bin for co-
mingled recycling. Brochure to be 
produced and circulated. 

Container Deposit Scheme  
Residents enquired as to what is happening with the 
container deposit scheme. Council encouraged people 
to look online for further information in relation to 
this.  Council will also provide further information as 
it becomes available. 

DS 
A/DDS – One Coonabarabran and 
Dunedoo collecting point are 
open during opening hours. 

Baradine Swimming Pool 
Residents requested an update on the shade for the 
pool. Council advised that there is $40,000 in this 
year’s budget however this funding will not cover the 
shade structure that has been selected.  Baradine 
Progress Association is actively seeking additional 
funding. Concerns were raised regarding how long the 
funding will remain in Council’s budget. It was 
indicated that this is up to the Councillors.  A question 
was asked about whether the design could be re-
assessed.  
Council indicated that there are a number of options 
available and an alternative option could be 
selected.  
 
A question was asked about the pool leaking. Council 
confirmed that the pool is leaking and at this stage 
they have been unable to work out how to stop the 

TS 

 
 
 
 
A/DTS -  
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leak. Once it has been determined how and why the 
pool is leaking, then Council can develop a plan as to 
how to fix it.  
 

Residents indicated that umbrellas that were put up 
at the pool a few years ago are not being used.  
Council will investigate why this is occurring and 
action as appropriate.  
 

Concerns were also raised regarding the timing of 
upcoming swimming lessons. It was requested that 
these lessons start earlier. Council indicated they 
would follow this up with a view to having the 
lessons start earlier in the day, as requested.  

 
A/DTS – Not actioned at present. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A/DTS – Matter has been 
resolved. 
 

Waste Depot – Bins  
Residents enquired as to why skip bins had not been 
put back at the waste depot. Council advised that the 
tender process is still being worked out.  

DS A/DDS – Tender in progress. 

Kerbside Pickup 
Residents enquired as to whether or not there will be 
a kerbside pick up soon? Council advised that there 
will be one in the Southern end of the Shire in 
December and it was likely that Baradine will have 
one around February 2018. Residents requested 
information on what can and can’t be picked up be 
provided when the pick up is advertised. 

DS 
A/DDS – Pick-up planned for 
February 2018. 

Footpaths 
A question was raised regarding what the coloured 
markings on the footpaths mean.  Council advised that 
this indicates damaged parts of the footpath. The 
colour is used to highlight the difference in level and 
also to highlight to Council that it needs to be fixed. 

TS 
A/DTS – Completed. Other works 
will continue on an ongoing basis. 

Showground Sewerage  
An update was requested in relation to sewerage 
being connected to the showground. Council advised 
that they are continuing to investigate this. Council 
currently has two (2) options they are looking at. 
Council has invested funding in to the design of this 
project.   At this stage it is  
expected that implementation will cost at least 
$100,000. It was requested that an update on this 
project be sent to the Showground Trust and Camp 
Cyprus. 

TS 
A/DTS - In progress. Route 
undecided. 

Coonabarabran Mungindi Road 
A local resident indicated they had been doing some 
follow up regarding the Coonabarabran Mungindi 
Road. Council indicated that their works on this road 
not be significant. Council confirmed that there are no 
unsealed sections on this road in Warrumbungle 
Shire. Council has previously supported the 
development of a report in to this work, and has 
used the report to attempt to get funding for the 
works, however funding has not yet been secured. 

TS 

A/DTS – As advised at the 
meeting, Council has previously 
supported the development of a 
report in to this work, and has 
used the report to attempt to get 
funding for the works, however 
funding has not yet been secured. 
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Park  
Residents raised concerns about there not being any 
wheelchair access to the toilets in the park. Council 
indicated they would investigate this and action as 
appropriate.  
 

Concerns were also raised about there not being 
gates. It was requested that gates be installed. It was 
noted that gates would need to swing both ways to 
enable wheelchair access.  
 

Other concerns regarding the park were brought up 
including the need for the play equipment in the park 
to be fixed, the lack of handwashing liquid in the 
toilets, the lack of a syringe box and the tree on the 
edge of the park needing trimming. Council will 
investigate all these items and action as appropriate.  

TS 

A/DTS – Completed before 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A/DTS - Forwarded to Manager 
for inspection and action if 
required. 

Creek Clean Up  
Residents asked if there were any plans to clean up 
the creek. It was noted that this issue had been raised 
previously but that it had not been determined who 
was responsible – and therefore able – to clean this 
up. Council indicated that they needed to better 
understand where this was, and what was being 
requested, before being able to assess what can be 
done and who it can be done by.  

TS 

A/DTS – As advised at the 
meeting, Council needs to better 
understand where this is, and 
what is being requested, before 
being able to assess what can be 
done and who it can be done by. 

 


